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We need to provide rebates for reduction in GHG by
residential and commercial entities.

The Natural Gas task group recommends that CEC pass
this statement

The Climate and Environment Commission
recommends that CWL initiate a rebate based upon
the quantity of GHG reduction that will be achieved by
replacing natural gas using equipment with electricity
using equipment.

In Residential and most Commercial buildings the major
change will be replacing natural gas furnaces with heat
pumps.  Two other natural gas uses (NG) are water
heating and cooking but these are much smaller uses.


